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Capital Budget 
We will work through the State of Alaska capital budget, checking to see what the 
Alaska State Senate and House put into the FY 2013 Proposed Capital Budget. 
 
If a project in your council area has made the budget, it is important to lobby the 
Governor to make sure that it is not cut by the Governor. Be sure to 
communicate with your State Senators and Representatives to thank them for 
getting the item put into the budget and to ask them to also lobby the Governor. 
 
FCC Officers Positions for 2012-2013 
We need officers! Nominations for the four officer positions of the FCC (Chair, 
Vice-Chair, Secretary and Treasurer) will be open in April and will remain open 
until the election that is scheduled during the May FCC meeting. Chair Jeff 
Mittman, Vice-Chair Dick Tremaine and Secretary Susan Klein may run again for 
their respective positions. Treasurer Al Tamagni is completing his second term, 
so is therefore “termed out” in the Treasurer position but could, of course, run for 
another position. 
 
2013 Capital Projects Survey 
The Municipality of Anchorage has forwarded to me the blank priority lists for 
each community council.  They are due in late June, so make sure that your 
council gets a chance to provide input this year. Contact me if you have not 
received your council’s list. 
 
Building a new Community Councils Website 
Susan Klein continues to ably head the FCC website committee which is moving 
forward with a website design. 
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